January 31, 2024

Subject: Forsyth — East & West
Project No:  STPP 95-1 (3)0
UPN: 9027000

To Whom it May Concern:

You're invited to join the Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) for a Community Meeting on

Monday. February 12, at 6 pP.m, preceding the Forsyth City Council meeting. Attendees will have the

opportunity to learn more about the Forsyth — East & West project, ask questions, and engage with
the project team.

The purpose of the Forsyth — East & West project is to rehabilitate about a two-mile section of Front
Street, between US Highway 12 (US 12) and 18th Avenue, near Heberle Ford. Planned
Improvements include a new surface on the existing roadway, a new stormwater drainage system,
new curb and gutter on the south side of Front Street, Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) access
Upgrades such as sidewalk improvements and curb ramps, and wider shoulders on the west end of
the project.

Meeting Details:

Forsyth Community Meeting

Monday, February 12
6 to 7 p.m.
Forsyth City Hall
247 North 9th Avenue | Forsyth, MT 59327

Construction is expected to begin early this spring and will continue through the summer. During
construction, some disruption to traffic is expected. Business access will be maintained.

To learn more about this project and to sign up for text alerts, please visit
www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/forsyth. To receive email updates, you can email forsyth@dowl.com and
request to be added to the email Jist.

Thank you very much for your time. For any other questions or concerns, please contact me directly
using the information provided below.

Sincerely,
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Megan MclLean

Project Communications Coordinator
forsyth@dowl.com

406-281-7603
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